TO WHOM IT CONCERN:

We are the residents of || ]l in regards to your letter to request for changing
the land from Neighborhood commercial to Medium Density Residential designation next to

our home facing Lesperance.

We and our neighbors on Lesperance feel that this is NOT acceptable as we are all single
family homes. These are the reasons we don’t agree with making this change.

All homes on Lesperance in our neighborhood are single family.

Our privacy for our home will be eliminated by adding 18 new families next to us.
Will add heavy traffic /noise in that area.

Security concerns for our homes.

Area is all long term homes and not short term tenants based high turnover.
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This land should be used for single family homes.

Sincerely,

Karim Nash and Family.
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